## **NEWS RELEASE**

## From: OSSINING UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

190 Croton Avenue, Ossining, New York 10562 Visit our website at www.OssiningUFSD.org

12 May 2011

## Ossining Board of Education To Review High School 2011-2012 Course Enrollments

The Ossining Board of Education will hold a Special Meeting as follows:

Ossining Board of Education
Special Meeting
Tuesday, 17 May 2011 – 7:30 p.m.
Ossining High School Library
29 S. Highland Avenue
Ossining, NY 10562

The Board of Education Policy requires that the Board approve all Ossining High School courses that are anticipated to educate fewer than 20 students when school opens in September 2011. On 17 May 2011 Mr. Joshua Mandel, Ossining High School Principal, will present the Board of Education with highlights of student course selections as well as those courses that have attracted fewer than twenty (20) students and that the administration is recommending for Board of Education approval.

In addition to the above, the Board will take action upon various recommendations of the administration regarding business matters.

Members of the school community are encouraged to attend this and all Board of Education meetings. Opportunities will be provided for members of the community to raise questions following the presentation.

For further information please CONTACT:

Dr. Phyllis Glassman, Superintendent of Schools (914) 941-7700, ext. 1317 or 1318